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Four Seasons Isadore Sharp 2012-11-06
How did a child of immigrants,
starting with no background in the
hotel business, create the world’s
most admired and successful hotel
brand? And how has Four Seasons grown
so dramatically, over nearly half a
century, without losing its focus on
exceptional quality and unparalleled
service? Isadore Sharp answers these
questions in his inspiring memoir. He
started out in Toronto, the son of a
modest builder from Poland, but
ambition and fate rapidly took him
beyond his father’s three-man
construction business. Sharp learned
the hotel business by trial and
error. His breakthrough was a vision
for a new kind of hotel, featuring
superior design, top-quality
amenities, and, above all, a deep
commitment to service. Today, Four
Seasons is widely recognized as the
world leader in comfort and luxury—in
fact, it sets the standard by which
every luxury hotel is measured.
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Independent Commission on Banking
final report Independent Commission
on Banking 2011-09-13 The Independent
Commission on Banking's final
recommendations aim to create a more
stable and competitive basis for UK
banking for the long term. The result
would be a banking system that is
much less likely to cause, or succumb
to, financial crises and the huge
costs they bring; is self-reliant, so
that the taxpayer does not have to
bear the losses that banks make; and
is effective and efficient at
providing the basic banking services
of safeguarding retail deposits,
operating secure payments systems,
and efficiently channelling savings
to productive investments in the
economy. Stability is crucial and UK
banks should have more equity capital
and loss-absorbing debt - beyond what
has so far been internationally
agreed - and their retail banking
activities should be structurally
separated, by a ring-fence, from
wholesale and investment banking
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activities. The Commission also
address competition, which has not
been properly effective in UK retail
banking. They recommend a seamless
switching system based on redirection
for personal and small business
current accounts, free of cost and
risk, complemented by measures to
enhance transparency. The new
Financial Conduct Authority should
have a clear duty to promote
effective competition. Structural
reform should be complete by the
Basel implementation date of 2019 at
the latest. These reforms would
result in better-capitalised, less
leveraged banking more focused on the
needs of savers and borrowers in the
domestic economy. At the same time UK
banks would be free to flourish in
global markets, but without UK
taxpayer support.
Ethical Obligations and Decision
Making in Accounting Steven M. Mintz
2008 Ethical Obligations and
Decision-Making in Accounting gives
students a robust ethical framework
that is crucial for accountants in
the post-Enron era. Incorporating the
principles of the AICPA code and
other systems of ethics, Mintz and
Morris show accounting students how a
commitment to ethics can enable
accounting professionals to meet
their ethical obligations both to
investors and creditors. No other
book so comprehensively examines the
elements of the financial reporting
system - including the ethics of the
internal control environment and the
effectiveness of board of director
and audit committee oversight - that
determine the ethical standard of the
accounting process.
Business Communication Peter Hartley
2015-02-11 Effective communication in
business and commercial organizations
is critical, as organizations have to
become more competitive and effective
to sustain commercial success. This
thoroughly revamped new edition
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

distils the principles of effective
communication and applies them to
organizations operating in the
digital world. Techniques and
processes detailed in the book
include planning and preparing
written communication, effective
structures in documents, diverse
writing styles, managing face-to-face
interactions, using visual aids,
delivering presentations, and
organising effective meetings. In
every case the authors consider the
potential of new technology to
improve and support communication.
With helpful pedagogical features
designed to aid international
students, this new edition of a
popular text will continue to aid
business and management students for
years to come. Additional content can
now be found on the author's website
- www.rethinkbuscomm.net
Queen of Our Times Robert Hardman
2022-03-17 The Sunday Times
Bestseller The definitive biography
of Her Majesty The Queen by one of
Britain’s leading royal authorities.
'Sensational' - Kirsty Young, BBC1's
The Platinum Pageant 'This is a
beautifully-crafted, deeply informed
and rounded portrait of the gold
standard monarch and the age to which
she has given her name. Queen of Our
Times has depth, feel and insight in
abundance’ - historian Peter Hennessy
With original insights from those who
knew her best, new interviews with
world leaders and access to unseen
papers, bestselling author Robert
Hardman explores the full,
astonishing life of our longest
reigning monarch in this compellingly
authoritative yet intimate biography.
Elizabeth II was not born to be
queen. Yet from her accession as a
young mother of two in 1952 to the
age of Covid-19, she proved an astute
and quietly determined figure,
leading her family and her people
through more than seventy years of
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unprecedented social change. She
faced constitutional crises,
confronted threats against her life,
rescued the Commonwealth, saw her
prime ministers come and go, charmed
world leaders, was criticised as well
as feted by the media, and steered
her family through a lifetime in the
public eye. Queen of Our Times is a
must-read study of dynastic survival
and renewal, spanning abdication,
war, romance, danger and tragedy. It
is a compelling portrait of a leader
who will remain an icon for
generations to come.
Corporate Responses to Financial
Crime Petter Gottschalk 2020-08-17
This brief extends studies on how
corporations respond to scandals by
examining the evolution of the
accounts that corporate agents
develop after a scandal becomes
public. Guided by the theory of
accounts and a recently developed
perspective on crisis management, its
examines how the accounts developed
by thirteen corporations caught up in
highly publicized scandals changed
from the time of initial exposure to
the issuance of an investigative
report. This brief continues the
discussion of the broader managerial
and social implications of the
analysis of accounts, and analyses
their effect on our understanding of
the ability of corporations to
weather serious scandals. It includes
four case studies; from Switzerland,
Moldova, Denmark, and Norway
respectively.
Corporate Governance in Japan
Masahiko Aoki 2007-09-06 Debates
regarding corporate governance have
become increasingly important in
Japan as the post-war model of bankbased, stakeholder-oriented corporate
governance faces the new pressures
associated with globalization and
growing investor demands for
shareholder value. Bringing together
a group of leading scholars from
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economics, law, sociology and
management studies, this book looks
at how the Japanese approach to
corporate governance and the firm
have changed in the post-bubble era.
The contributions offer a unique
empirical exploration of why and how
Japanese firms are reshaping their
corporate governance arrangements,
leading to greater diversity among
firms and new 'hybrid' forms of
corporate governance. The book
concludes by looking at what effect
these incremental but transformative
changes may have on Japan's
distinctive variety of capitalism.
Global Corruption Report: Sport
Transparency International 2016-02-05
Sport is a global phenomenon engaging
billions of people and generating
annual revenues of more than US$ 145
billion. Problems in the governance
of sports organisations, fixing of
matches and staging of major sporting
events have spurred action on many
fronts. Yet attempts to stop
corruption in sport are still at an
early stage. The Global Corruption
Report (GCR) on sport is the most
comprehensive analysis of sports
corruption to date. It consists of
more than 60 contributions from
leading experts in the fields of
corruption and sport, from sports
organisations, governments,
multilateral institutions, sponsors,
athletes, supporters, academia and
the wider anti-corruption movement.
This GCR provides essential analysis
for understanding the corruption
risks in sport, focusing on sports
governance, the business of sport,
planning of major events, and matchfixing. It highlights the significant
work that has already been done and
presents new approaches to
strengthening integrity in sport. In
addition to measuring transparency
and accountability, the GCR gives
priority to participation, from
sponsors to athletes to supporters an
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essential to restoring trust in
sport.
Extraordinary Circumstances Cynthia
Cooper 2010-06-03 The longer WorldCom
Chief Audit Executive Cynthia Cooper
stares at the entries in front of
her, the more sinister they seem. But
the CFO is badgering her to delay her
team's audit of the company's books
and directing others to block
Cooper's efforts. Still, something in
the pit of her stomach tells her to
keep digging. Cooper takes readers
behind the scenes on a riveting,
real-time journey as she and her team
work at night and behind closed doors
to expose the largest fraud in
corporate history. Whom can they
trust? Could she lose her job? Should
she fear for her physical safety? In
Extraordinary Circumstances, she
recounts for the first time her
journey from her close family
upbringing in a small Mississippi
town, to working motherhood and
corporate success, to the pressures
of becoming a whistleblower, to being
named one of Time's 2002 Persons of
the Year. She also provides a rare
insider's glimpse into the
spectacular rise and fall of
WorldCom, a telecom titan, the
darling of Wall Street, and a
Cinderella story for Mississippi.
With remarkable candor, Cooper
discusses her struggle to overcome
these challenges, and how she has
found healing through sharing the
lessons learned with the next
generation. This book reminds us all
that ethical decision-making is not
forged at the crossroads of major
events but starts in childhood,
"decision by decision and brick by
brick." At a time when corporate
dishonesty is dominating public
attention, Extraordinary
Circumstances makes it clear that the
tone set at the top is critical to
fostering an ethical environment in
the work-place. Provocative, moving,
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

and intensely personal, Extraordinary
Circumstances is a wake-up call to
corporate leaders and an intimate
glimpse at a scandal that shook the
business world.
Resolving Foreign Bribery Cases with
Non-Trial Resolutions Settlements and
Non-Trial Agreements by Parties to
the Anti-Bribery Convention OECD
2019-03-10 Non-trial resolutions,
often referred to as settlements,
have been the predominant means of
enforcing foreign bribery and other
related offences since the entry into
force of the OECD Anti-Bribery
Convention 20 years ago. The last
decade has seen a steady increase in
the use of coordinated multijurisdictional non-trial resolutions,
which have, to date, permitted the
highest global amount of combined
financial penalties in foreign
bribery cases. This study is the
first cross-country examination of
the different types of resolutions
that can be used to resolve foreign
bribery cases.
Tales of Research Misconduct Hub
Zwart 2017-09-14 This monograph
contributes to the scientific
misconduct debate from an oblique
perspective, by analysing seven
novels devoted to this issue, namely:
Arrowsmith by Sinclair Lewis (1925),
The affair by C.P. Snow (1960),
Cantor’s Dilemma by Carl Djerassi
(1989), Perlmann’s Silence by Pascal
Mercier (1995), Intuition by Allegra
Goodman (2006), Solar by Ian McEwan
(2010) and Derailment by Diederik
Stapel (2012). Scientific misconduct,
i.e. fabrication, falsification,
plagiarism, but also other
questionable research practices, have
become a focus of concern for
academic communities worldwide, but
also for managers, funders and
publishers of research. The
aforementioned novels offer
intriguing windows into integrity
challenges emerging in contemporary
4/14

Downloaded from 139.59.118.131 on
September 24, 2022 by guest

research practices. They are analysed
from a continental philosophical
perspective, providing a stage where
various voices, positions and modes
of discourse are mutually exposed to
one another, so that they critically
address and question one another.
They force us to start from the
admission that we do not really know
what misconduct is. Subsequently, by
providing case histories of
misconduct, they address integrity
challenges not only in terms of
individual deviance but also in terms
of systemic crisis, due to current
transformations in the ways in which
knowledge is produced. Rather than
functioning as moral vignettes, the
author argues that misconduct novels
challenge us to reconsider some of
the basic conceptual building blocks
of integrity discourse. Except where
otherwise noted, this book is
licensed under a Creative Commons
Attribution 4.0 International
License. To view a copy of this
license, visit
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/b
y/4.0/.
High Performance with High Integrity
Ben W. Heineman Jr. 2008-06-03 Our
free-market capitalist system is the
world's greatest driver of
prosperity, but it has a dark side.
Under intense pressure to make the
numbers, executives and employees
face temptation to cut corners, fudge
accounts, or worse. And in today's
unforgiving environment, such lapses
can be catastrophic. Fines and
settlements have amounted to billions
of dollars. Careers and companies
have imploded. In High Performance
with High Integrity, Ben Heineman
argues that there is only one way for
companies to avoid such failures:
CEOs must create a culture of
integrity through exemplary
leadership, transparency, incentives,
and processes, not just rules and
penalties. Heineman, GE's chief legal
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

officer and a member of both Jack
Welch's and Jeff Immelt's senior
management teams for nearly twenty
years, reveals crucial "performance
with integrity" principles and
practices that you can begin applying
immediately, and shows how you can
drive performance by integrating
integrity systems and processes deep
into company operations. Such
principles and practices also create
affirmative benefits: inside the
corporation, in the marketplace and
in society. Concise and insightful,
this book provides a much-needed
corporate blueprint for doing well
while doing good in the high-pressure
global economy. From our new Memo to
the CEO series--solutions-focused
advice from today's leading
practitioners.
Mongrels, Bastards, Orphans, and
Vagabonds Gregory Rodriguez
2008-10-14 An unprecedented account
of the long-term cultural and
political influences that MexicanAmericans will have on the collective
character of our nation.In
considering the largest immigrant
group in American history, Gregory
Rodriguez examines the complexities
of its heritage and of the racial and
cultural synthesis--mestizaje--that
has defined the Mexican people since
the Spanish conquest in the sixteenth
century. He persuasively argues that
the rapidly expanding Mexican
American integration into the
mainstream is changing not only how
Americans think about race but also
how we envision our nation.
Brilliantly reasoned, highly thought
provoking, and as historically sound
as it is anecdotally rich, Mongrels,
Bastards, Orphans, and Vagabonds is a
major contribution to the discussion
of the cultural and political future
of the United States.
The Whistleblower Robert Peston
2021-09-02 THE HUNT FOR A KILLER
LEADS ALL THE WAY TO THE TOP...
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'Brilliant' - THE TIMES 'Cracking' DAILY MAIL 'Winning' - SUNDAY TIMES
'A hell of a read' - OBSERVER
'Enthralling' - FINANCIAL TIMES
'Enjoyable, intelligent' - GUARDIAN
'A romping thriller' - INDEPENDENT 'A
rollicking read' - EVENING STANDARD
'A gripping thriller' - DAILY EXPRESS
'Fascinating' - DAILY MIRROR
'Gripping' - RADIO TIMES 'Compelling'
- THE SUN THE BIGGEST THRILLER OF THE
YEAR FROM BRITAIN'S TOP POLITICAL
JOURNALIST, ROBERT PESTON.
________________________ 1997. A
desperate government clings to power;
a hungry opposition will do anything
to win. And journalist Gil Peck
watches from the sidelines, a
respected commentator on the sport of
power politics. He thinks he knows
how things work. He thinks he knows
the rules. But when Gil's estranged
sister Clare dies in a hit-and-run,
he begins to believe it was no
accident. Clare knew some of the most
sensitive secrets in government. One
of them might have got her killed. As
election day approaches, Gil follows
the story into the dark web of
interests that link politics, finance
and the media. And the deeper he
goes, the more he realises how wrong
he has been. But power isn't sport:
it's war. And if Gil doesn't stop
digging, he might be the next
casualty... Robert Harris' THE GHOST
and Bill Clinton & James Patterson's
THE PRESIDENT'S DAUGHTER meets HOUSE
OF CARDS in the most anticipated
thriller of the year, THE
WHISTLEBLOWER by Robert Peston. What
your favourite authors are saying
about THE WHISTLEBLOWER:
'Exceptional' MATTHEW D'ANCONA 'A
genuine page-turner' - TOM BRADBY
'Intelligent, elegant & thrilling' RORY CLEMENTS 'Unputdownable' DAMIEN LEWIS 'Riveting' - NICK
ROBINSON 'A cracking read' - ED BALLS
Saving Face in Business Rebecca S.
Merkin 2017-09-14 This book explains
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

the subtle maneuvers of what
researchers call “facework” and
demonstrates the vital role it plays
in the success or failure of crosscultural interactions. Building on
Geert Hofstede’s seminal research on
cultural dimensions, Merkin
synthesizes more recent research in
business, communication, crosscultural psychology and sociology to
offer a model for better
understanding facework. Additionally,
Merkin’s model shows how particular
communication strategies can
facilitate more successful crosscultural interactions. The first book
of its kind to focus on the practical
aspects of employing face-saving, it
is a needed text for academics,
students, and business professionals
negotiating with organizations from
different cultures.
Better Governance Across the Board
John Zinkin 2019-05-20 Better
Governance Across the Board is a
practical guide for achieving good
corporate governance of organizations
regardless of whether they are for
profit, listed, state-owned, family
owned, or widely held. It delves into
the questions boards must ask if they
are to fulfill their fiduciary
duties, taking account of regulatory
issues. Part 1 defines corporate
governance, explaining the four
reasons why it matters and how it
applies to a wide range of
organizations. Part 2 explores the
"Five P" framework of Purpose,
Principles, Power, People, and
Processes that helps boards to create
sustainable value. Part 3 concludes
by showing how the organization’s
long-term "license to operate" is
achieved by boards focusing on the
three most important assets of the
organization: its reputation; its
people, and its processes. This book
explores the dilemmas that currently
exist in modern approaches to
corporate governance and suggests
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ways of overcoming them. Based on ten
years of teaching more than 1,500
directors of publicly listed
companies, it integrates key
principles of leadership, ethics,
branding, and governance into a
unique five-factor framework to help
directors make good decisions in
strategy, risk management, succession
planning, internal controls, and
stakeholder engagement.
Financial Statement Fraud Gerard M.
Zack 2012-11-28 FINANCIAL STATEMENT
FRAUD Strategies for Detection and
Investigation Although financial
statement fraud is the least
frequently encountered fraud, it is
by far the most costly, at a median
loss of $1 million per case. Yet, the
indirect losses from financial
statement fraud—jobs, support,
morale, and loyalty—are also
significant and almost impossible to
measure. Learn how to spot the
warning signs before the damage is
done. Financial Statement Fraud
explores the many different methods
of perpetrating financial statement
fraud, the accounting principles that
are exploited, and the methods to
detect and prevent fraud in any
organization. Assuming an
understanding of basic financial
statements and the purpose each
serves, as well as basic accounting
concepts, author Gerard Zack
highlights the many different types
of fraud schemes. Financial Statement
Fraud provides auditors, fraud
investigators, government agencies,
and investment analysts with detailed
descriptions of the most common or
emerging schemes involving the
preparation and issuance of
fraudulent financial statements.
Filling the need for practical
guidance on financial statement fraud
and the roles and responsibilities
within companies, Financial Statement
Fraud features: References to
pertinent U.S. and international
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

accounting standards violated in the
preparation of fraudulent financial
statements A wide range of detection
tools, from the simplest of ratios to
complex analyses and tests, as well
as fraud indicators A comprehensive,
global approach that includes U.S.
GAAP and IFRS Red flags and ratios to
help you detect financial statement
fraud schemes Coverage of auditor
liability: when is an auditor liable
for failing to detect fraud? Realworld cases that illustrate many of
the fraud schemes featured throughout
the book A companion website includes
copies of SEC Accounting and Auditing
Enforcement Releases (AAERs),
complaints that were filed, and
various other documents associated
with most of the cases cited in the
book. These documents provide all of
the details associated with each
case, enabling researchers to perform
their own analysis to more fully
understand the schemes and relate
them to the detection tips provided
in the book. Financial statement
fraud can cost an organization more
than just revenue. Arm yourself with
the knowledge to identify where it
happens, when to expect it, and how
to detect it with the expert guidance
found in Financial Statement Fraud.
Business Ethics Stephen M. Byars
2018-09-24
Foreign Corrupt Practices Act
Compliance Guidebook Martin T.
Biegelman 2010-04-07 Foreign Corrupt
Practices Act Compliance Guidebook
shows readers how the Foreign Corrupt
Practices Act (FCPA) has grown to
critical importance to any U.S.
company that does business in a
global environment, as well as
foreign companies that supply or have
agency agreements with U.S.
companies. It provides an overview of
the business risks and guidance on
spotting potential red flags
regarding FCPA violation. Business
professionals are provided with
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practical guidance on managing FCPA
requirements as part of an overall
compliance program.
The Cambridge Handbook of Wisdom
Robert J. Sternberg 2019-03-21 This
is a comprehensive review of the
psychological literature on wisdom by
leading experts in the field. It
covers the philosophical and
sociocultural foundations of wisdom,
and showcases the measurement and
teaching of wisdom. The connection of
wisdom to intelligence and
personality is explained alongside
its relationship with morality and
ethics. It also explores the
neurobiology of wisdom, its
significance in medical decisionmaking, and wise leadership. How to
develop wisdom is discussed and
practical information is given about
how to instil it in others. The book
is accessible to a wide readership
and includes virtually all of the
major theories of wisdom, as well as
the full range of research on wisdom
as it is understood today. It takes
both a basic-science and applied
focus, making it useful to those
seeking to understand wisdom
scientifically, and to those who wish
to apply their understanding of
wisdom to their own work.
The Parable of the Sadhu Bowen McCoy
1983
Fortunately, the Milk . . . Neil
Gaiman 2020-11-05 From multi-awardwinning Neil Gaiman comes a
spectacularly silly, mind-bendingly
clever, brilliantly bonkers adventure
– with lip-smackingly gorgeous
illustrations by Chris Riddell. Mum's
away. Dad's in charge. There's no
milk. So Dad saves the day by going
to buy some. Really, that's all that
happens. Very boring. YAAAAAAAAAWN.
There are absolutely none of the
following inside: GLOBBY GREEN
ALIENS! INTERGALACTIC POLICE!
PIRATES! And most definitely NOT a
time-travelling hot-air balloon
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

piloted by the brilliant Professor
Steg ...
Exposure Michael Woodford 2012-11-27
“It was no comfort to know that I was
making history, for the forced
removal of a company president is
almost unheard of in Japan. I rose
quietly, left the room, and holding
my head high, walked back to my
office. My main goal was to escape as
quickly as possible. The board had
seemed scared—why else would they
have acted the way they did. But just
what were they scared of?” When
Michael Woodford was made president
of Olympus—the company to which he
had dedicated thirty years of his
career—he became the first Westerner
ever to climb the ranks of one of
Japan’s corporate giants. Some
wondered at the appointment—how could
a gaijin who didn’t even speak
Japanese understand how to run a
Japanese company? But within months
Woodford had gained the confidence of
most of his colleagues and
shareholders. Unfortunately, soon
after, his dream job turned into a
nightmare. The trouble began when
Woodford learned about a series of
bizarre mergers and aquisitions deals
totaling $1.7 billion—a scandal that
threatened to bring down the entire
company if exposed. He turned to his
fellow executives— including the
chairman who had promoted him
Tsuyoshi Kikukawa—for answers. But
instead of being heralded as a hero
for trying to save the company,
Woodford was met with vague responses
and hostility—a clear sign of a cover
up. Undeterred, he demanded to be
made CEO so he could have more
leverage with his board and continue
to search for the truth. Then, just
weeks after being granted the top
title, he was fired in a boardroom
coup that shocked Japan and the
business world at large. Worried his
former bosses might try to silence
him, Woodford immediately fled the
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country in fear of his life and went
straight to the press—making him the
first CEO of a global multinational
to blow the whistle on his own
company. Following his dismissal,
Woodford faced months of agonizing
pressure that at times threatened his
health and his family life. But
instead of succumbing he persisted,
and eventually the men who had ousted
him were held to account. Now,
Woodford recounts his almost
unbelievable true story—from the email that first alerted him to the
scandal, to the terrifying rumors of
involvement with the Japanese mafia,
to the stream of fruitless denials
that continued to emanate from
Olympus in an effort to cover up the
scandal. He also paints a devastating
portrait of corporate Japan—an
insular, hierarchy-driven culture
that prefers maintaining the status
quo to exposing ugly truths. The
result is a deeply personal memoir
that reads like a thriller narrative.
As Woodford puts it, “I thought I was
going to run a health-care and
consumer electronics company, but
found I had walked into a John
Grisham novel.”
Japan and the Shackles of the Past R.
Taggart Murphy 2014 "A penetrating
overview of Japan, from a historical,
social, political, economic, and
cultural perspective"-Crisis, Issues and Reputation
Management Andrew Griffin 2014-04-03
Crisis, Issues and Reputation
Management defines reputation,
explores how to value it and provides
practical guidelines for effective
reputation management, including how
to approach issues of Corporate
Social Responsibility. Practical and
accessible, it outlines a
comprehensive approach to managing
situations that may turn into crises
and handling crises once they occur.
Featuring a wide range of
international case studies of brands
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

who have had to respond to a variety
of crises including Nestle, Unilever,
General Electric, McDonald's, Cocacola, Cadbury, Tesco, Pan Am, RBS and
more, Crisis, Issues and Reputation
Management demonstrates how
organizations have to understand and
respond rapidly to shifting public
values, rising expectations, demands
for public consultation and
increasingly intrusive news media. As
such, it provides a new and broader
perspective on the topic for new and
seasoned practitioners alike.
Fraud and Carbon Markets MariusChristian Frunza 2013-04-17 The VAT
Carousel Fraud has seriously
undermined the financial integrity of
the European Union Emissions Trading
Scheme (EU ETS). This timely book is
the first to give an overview of
fraud in the carbon market. Written
by a former broker, it presents
unique material on the carbon fraud
mechanics and analyses the missing
trader fraud (VAT fraud) on European
carbon allowances markets with a
focus on financial and organised
crime issues. Fraud and Carbon
Markets: The Carbon Connection
assesses the weaknesses of the Kyoto
Protocol and environmental markets,
using statistics as a forensic tool
on the capital markets. It describes
specific cases, the court
investigations and various
mechanisms. It addresses issues of
money laundering and international
fraud on capital markets, such as
stock manipulation, by exploring the
financial mechanisms of the fraud,
their impact on the market behaviour
and the consequences on their
econometric features. Researchers and
students in climate change policy,
environmental finance, financial law,
organised crime, forensic statistics,
financial regulation and risk
management as well as financial
regulators and policy makers will
find this book of great interest.
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The Human Factor in a Mission to Mars
Konrad Szocik 2019-04-09 A manned
mission to Mars is faced with
challenges and topics that may not be
obvious but of great importance and
challenging for such a mission. This
is the first book that collects
contributions from scholars in
various fields, from astronomy and
medicine, to theology and philosophy,
addressing such topics. The
discussion goes beyond medical and
technological challenges of such a
deep-space mission. The focus is on
human nature, human emotions and
biases in such a new environment. The
primary audience for this book are
all researchers interested in the
human factor in a space mission
including philosophers, social
scientists, astronomers, and others.
This volume will also be of high
interest for a much wider audience
like the non-academic world, or for
students.
Hacker, Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy
Gabriella Coleman 2015-10-06 Here is
the ultimate book on the worldwide
movement of hackers, pranksters, and
activists that operates under the
non-name Anonymous, by the writer the
Huffington Post says “knows all of
Anonymous’ deepest, darkest secrets.”
Half a dozen years ago,
anthropologist Gabriella Coleman set
out to study the rise of this global
phenomenon just as some of its
members were turning to political
protest and dangerous disruption
(before Anonymous shot to fame as a
key player in the battles over
WikiLeaks, the Arab Spring, and
Occupy Wall Street). She ended up
becoming so closely connected to
Anonymous that the tricky story of
her inside–outside status as Anon
confidante, interpreter, and
erstwhile mouthpiece forms one of the
themes of this witty and entirely
engrossing book. The narrative brims
with details unearthed from within a
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

notoriously mysterious subculture,
whose semi-legendary tricksters—such
as Topiary, tflow, Anachaos, and
Sabu—emerge as complex, diverse,
politically and culturally
sophisticated people. Propelled by
years of chats and encounters with a
multitude of hackers, including
imprisoned activist Jeremy Hammond
and the double agent who helped put
him away, Hector Monsegur, Hacker,
Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy is filled
with insights into the meaning of
digital activism and little
understood facets of culture in the
Internet age, including the history
of “trolling,” the ethics and
metaphysics of hacking, and the
origins and manifold meanings of “the
lulz.”
Disneywar James B. Stewart 2008-12-09
When you wish upon a star', 'Whistle
While You Work', 'The Happiest Place
on Earth' - these are lyrics
indelibly linked to Disney, one of
the most admired and best-known
companies in the world. So when Roy
Disney, chairman of Disney animation,
abruptly resigned in November 2003
and declared war on chairman and
chief executive Michael Eisner, he
sent shock waves throughout the
world. DISNEYWAR is the dramatic
inside story of what drove this
iconic entertainment company to civil
war, told by one of America's most
acclaimed journalists. Drawing on
unprecedented access to both Eisner
and Roy Disney, current and former
Disney executives and board members,
as well as hundreds of pages of
never-before-seen letters and memos,
James B. Stewart gets to the bottom
of mysteries that have enveloped
Disney for years. In riveting detail,
Stewart also lays bare the creative
process that lies at the heart of
Disney. Even as the executive suite
has been engulfed in turmoil, Disney
has worked - and sometimes clashed with a glittering array of Hollywood
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players, many of who tell their
stories here for the first time.
The Six New Rules of Business Judy
Samuelson 2021-01-12 The rules of
business are changing dramatically.
The Aspen Institute's Judy Samuelson
describes the profound shifts in
attitudes and mindsets that are
redefining our notions of what
constitutes business success. Dynamic
forces are conspiring to clarify the
new rules of real value creation—and
to put the old rules to rest.
Internet-powered transparency, more
powerful worker voice, the decline in
importance of capital, and the
complexity of global supply chains in
the face of planetary limits all
define the new landscape. As
executive director of the Aspen
Institute Business and Society
Program, Judy Samuelson has a unique
vantage point from which to engage
business decision makers and identify
the forces that are moving the needle
in both boardrooms and business
classrooms. Samuelson lays out how
hard-to-measure intangibles like
reputation, trust, and loyalty are
imposing new ways to assess risk and
opportunity in investment and asset
management. She argues that
“maximizing shareholder value” has
never been the sole objective of
effective businesses while observing
that shareholder theory and the
practices that keep it in place
continue to lose power in both
business and the public square. In
our globalized era, she demonstrates
how expectations of corporations are
set far beyond the company gates—and
why employees are both the best
allies of the business and the new
accountability mechanism, more so
than consumers or investors.
Samuelson's new rules offer a
powerful guide to how businesses are
changing today—and what is needed to
succeed in tomorrow's economic and
social landscape.
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

Exposure Michael Woodford 2013
Michael Woodford was a company man.
He'd risen through the ranks of giant
Japanese firm Olympus to become CEO.
But just weeks into the job in Tokyo
he came across allegations of
enormous fraud. Yet his every attempt
at investigation was blocked. Losing
his job, facing a cover up and
possible threats to his life,
Woodford fled the country. Then he
did something Olympus didn't expect.
He fought back. Risking everything,
Woodford went on the offensive. He
exposed the crimes at the company's
heart, brought down those who tried
to silence him - and became a hero.
'Woodford relates, at Grisham-like
pace, how he stumbled upon a $1.7bn
fraud that he, unlike his fellow
board members, refused to hide. He is
one of the few foreign businessmen to
have penetrated deep inside a
Japanese corporation and to report
back unflinchingly.' Financial Times
'Woodford triumphs with a pacey
narrative [and] a storyteller's eye
for detail. A fine book by a fine man
who did the right thing.' The Times
'When Woodford turned whistleblower,
he set off a tumult unlike anything
that the cosseted world of Japanese
business had seen.' The New York
Times 'Remarkable. Vivid, angry and
straight from the heart.' Mail on
Sunday
The Military and Law Enforcement in
Peace Operations Cornelius
Friesendorf 2010 After war, police
forces are often unable or unwilling
to put pressure on suspected war
criminals, organized crime groups,
and other spoilers of sustainable
peace. This book sheds light on the
role of international military forces
in post-conflict law enforcement.
Drawing on numerous interviews, it
shows that EU and NATO military
forces have not systematically fought
serious crime in Bosnia-Herzegovina
and Kosovo. International actors need
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Downloaded from 139.59.118.131 on
September 24, 2022 by guest

to better balance their own interests
as well as the requirement to
separate military and police
functions with the urgent need to
protect individuals in war-torn
countries. The policy recommendations
in the book are aimed at contributing
to more effective, efficient, and
legitimate peace operations in the
Balkans and beyond.
Exposure Michael Woodford 2012-11-29
President, whistleblower, crusader.
Exposure is the story of how Michael
Woodford exposed the dark heart of
Olympus. When Michael Woodford was
made President and CEO of Olympus, he
became the first Westerner ever to
climb the ranks of one of Japan's
corporate icons. Then his dream job
turned into a nightmare. He learned
about a series of bizarre mergers and
acquisitions deals totalling $1.7
billion - a scandal which if exposed
threatened to bring down the entire
company. He turned to his fellow
executives but was met with hostility
and a cover-up. Within weeks he was
fired in a boardroom coup that
shocked the international business
world. As rumours emerged of Yakuza
(mafia) involvement in the scandal,
Woodford fled Japan in fear of his
life. He went straight to the press becoming the first CEO of a
multinational to blow the whistle on
his own company. Exposure is a deeply
personal memoir that reads like a
thriller. As Woodford himself puts
it, 'I thought I was going to run a
health-care and consumer electronics
company but found I had walked into a
John Grisham novel.' 'Tells his tale
like a thriller. A fine book by a
fine man who did the right thing' The Times 'A brilliantly gripping
book, with a great hero at its heart'
-Evening Standard Michael Woodford
grew up in Liverpool and joined
Olympus as a medical equipment
salesman, rising through the ranks to
run its UK, MEA and European
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

businesses. In April 2011 he was
appointed President and COO of the
Olympus Corporation - the first
Western 'salary-man' to rise through
the ranks to the top of a Japanese
giant. That October he was made CEO,
but only two weeks later was
dismissed after querying inexplicable
payments approaching $2 billion. He
was named Business Person of the Year
2011 by the Sunday Times, the
Independent and the Sun, and won the
Financial Times Arcelor-Mittal Award
for Boldest Businessperson of the
Year. He lives in London with his
wife and two teenage children.
Driven to the Brink Alicia
Micklethwait 2017-03-14 Driven to the
Brink is a collection of short
stories about corporate disasters and
how inadequate governance and flawed
culture caused a massive destruction
of shareholder value. Look at any
major corporate meltdown and two
factors emerge: a failure of
corporate governance and a culture
where short-termism and greed are
rewarded and risk is encouraged to
flourish unchecked. Two years before
the latest crash, Alicia Micklethwait
co-wrote the best-selling Greed and
Corporate Failure which examined some
of the high profile corporate
disasters of the early years of the
21st century. Sadly those lessons
were forgotten. Companies have
continued to be Driven to the Brink
of disaster. Now, with co-author
Patty Dimond, they examine what we
must learn this time around. Drawing
on in-depth case studies of the Libor
scandal, Olympus, Co-op, Kids Company
and others, Dimond and Micklethwait
ask what have we learned and more
importantly, what can we do to
prevent these disasters from
happening again? They also examine
the large, emerging and less widely
understood world of Corporate China
with detailed discussion of the Lixel
and Glaxo frauds. On a positive note,
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staying with China, they look at the
story of Alibaba and ask is an
ethical culture enough to protect
shareholder rights?
Mastering the Fujifilm X-Pro 1 Rico
Pfirstinger 2013-01-14 Mastering the
Fujifilm X-Pro 1 provides a wealth of
experienced-based information and
insights for owners of the new X-Pro
1 camera. Readers will learn about
the features and capabilities of the
X-Pro 1 and will discover numerous
tips and tricks for how to maximize
its potential. With the X-Pro 1,
Fujifilm released the first
mirrorless camera with an APS-C
sensor. The successful combination of
high-end retro design and state-ofthe-art digital camera technology,
originally seen in the X100
viewfinder camera, has been pushed
even further to achieve this
interchangeable-lens camera. The XPro 1 offers three FUJINON
interchangeable lenses. In a layout
suitable to the camera's attractive
design, this manual presents imagery
that attests to the fun you will have
as you begin to push the envelope of
your Fujifilm X-Pro 1.
Built on a Lie Owen Walker 2021-03-04
'This book should be sold with a
bottle of blood-pressure pills.
Walker's depiction is meticulous and
unsparing' The Times 'Vital financial
journalism with heart' Emma Barnett,
BBC The definitive account of the
Neil Woodford scandal from the awardwinning FT journalist who first broke
the story. This is the gripping tale
of Britain's top investor's fall from
grace and the shattering
consequences. The proud owner of a
sprawling £14m estate in the
Cotswolds, boasting a stable of
eventing horses, a fleet of supercars
and neighbouring the royal family,
Neil Woodford was the most celebrated
and successful British investor of
his generation. He spent years
beating the market; betting against
exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

the dot com bubble in the 1990s and
the banks before the financial crash
in 2008, making blockbuster returns
for his investors and earning himself
a reputation of 'the man who made
Middle England rich'. As famous for
his fleet of fast cars and
ostentatious mansions, he was the
rockstar fund manager that had the
lifestyle to match. But, in 2019,
after a stream of poorly-judged
investments, Woodford's asset
management company collapsed,
trapping hundreds of thousands of
rainy-day savers in his flagship fund
and hanging £3.6bn in the balance. In
Built on a Lie, Financial Times
reporter Owen Walker reveals the
disastrous failings of Woodford, the
greed and opulence at the heart of
his operation, the flaws of an
industry in thrall to its star
performers and the dangers of limited
regulation. With exclusive access to
Woodford's inner circle, Walker will
reveal the full, jaw-dropping story
of Europe's biggest investment
scandal in a decade.
Privacy and Identity Management
Michael Friedewald 2021-05-02 This
book contains selected papers
presented at the 15th IFIP WG 9.2,
9.6/11.7, 11.6/SIG 9.2.2
International Summer School on
Privacy and Identity Management, held
in Maribor, Slovenia, in September
2020.* The 13 full papers included in
this volume were carefully reviewed
and selected from 21 submissions.
Also included is a summary paper of a
tutorial. As in previous years, one
of the goals of the IFIP Summer
School was to encourage the
publication of thorough research
papers by students and emerging
scholars. The papers combine
interdisciplinary approaches to bring
together a host of perspectives, such
as technical, legal, regulatory,
socio-economic, social or societal,
political, ethical, anthropological,
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philosophical, or psychological
perspectives. *The summer school was
held virtually.
The Biological Mind Alan Jasanoff
2018-03-13 A pioneering
neuroscientist argues that we are
more than our brains To many, the
brain is the seat of personal
identity and autonomy. But the way we
talk about the brain is often rooted
more in mystical conceptions of the
soul than in scientific fact. This
blinds us to the physical realities
of mental function. We ignore bodily
influences on our psychology, from
chemicals in the blood to bacteria in
the gut, and overlook the ways that
the environment affects our behavior,
via factors varying from subconscious
sights and sounds to the weather. As
a result, we alternately overestimate
our capacity for free will or equate
brains to inorganic machines like
computers. But a brain is neither a
soul nor an electrical network: it is
a bodily organ, and it cannot be
separated from its surroundings. Our
selves aren't just inside our heads - they're spread throughout our
bodies and beyond. Only once we come
to terms with this can we grasp the
true nature of our humanity.
The Convenience of Corporate Crime
Petter Gottschalk 2021-11-22 As
documented in a number of case
studies in this book, recidivism
seems to be of a substantial
magnitude in corporate crime.

exposure-from-president-to-whistleblower-at-olympus

Corporations tend to repeat whitecollar offenses such as financial
crime and environmental crime in
various forms as long
Security Operations Management Robert
McCrie 2011-03-31 The second edition
of Security Operations Management
continues as the seminal reference on
corporate security management
operations. Revised and updated,
topics covered in depth include:
access control, selling the security
budget upgrades to senior management,
the evolution of security standards
since 9/11, designing buildings to be
safer from terrorism, improving
relations between the public and
private sectors, enhancing security
measures during acute emergencies,
and, finally, the increased security
issues surrounding the threats of
terrorism and cybercrime. An ideal
reference for the professional, as
well as a valuable teaching tool for
the security student, the book
includes discussion questions and a
glossary of common security terms.
Additionally, a brand new appendix
contains contact information for
academic, trade, and professional
security organizations. * Fresh
coverage of both the business and
technical sides of security for the
current corporate environment *
Strategies for outsourcing security
services and systems * Brand new
appendix with contact information for
trade, professional, and academic
security organizations
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